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To: Maryland’s Property and Casualty Insurance Companies

Re: Maryland’s P&C Rates and Forms Filing Process

The Maryland Insurance Administration (MIA) conducted conference calls with industry during
February, 2017 with respect to the Property & Casualty rates and forms filing process. We appreciated
your feedback and we incorporated many of your suggestions for improvement. As we continue to refine
our procedures, the MIA is again reaching out to the Property & Casualty insurance industry seeking
feedback regarding our rates and forms filing process.

We will again be conducting conference calls to facilitate this conversation and encourage your
participation. We are most interested in participation by those in your organization that have hands on
primary responsibility for filings submitted in Maryland. Since our conference call line has a limit on the
number of callers, we are offering the following two (2) dates: The first session will be held on Tuesday,
May 22,2018 from 2:00-4:00 p.m., and the second session will be held on Wednesday, May 23, 2018
from 2:00-4:00 p.m. Please forward the names and email addresses of those who will participate to
Maria Fisher, Assistant to Associate Commissioner Robert Baron, at maria.fisher@maryland.gov by
close of business, Thursday, May 17, 2018. Please indicate your first and second choice of sessions and
we will try to accommodate everyone’s first choice.

We encourage your advance submission of any materials or comments. Please submit these also
to Maria Fisher at maria fisher@maryland.gov by Thursday, May 17, 2018. These sessions are designed
to discuss our process and procedures. Discussion of specific company filings should be addressed in a
separate communication.

We will confirm your enrollment and provide you with conference call dial-in information by
Friday, May 18, 2018. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration and we look forward to
your participation and input.

Sincerely, Sincerely,
obert Baron, Associate Commissioner Ronald Coleman, Director

Property and Casualty Rates and Forms Unit




